
Dear ex-participants of IISEE, 

 

We hope that you are taking an active part in disaster management. 

 

IISEE publishes “YEAR BOOK” every two years and we are planning to prepare a new YEAR 

BOOK by the end of 2012.  

 

In order to revise it, we would like to ask you to do in line with the followings. 

 

(a) Please fill out the Response Sheet from  

Format of IISEE YEARBOOK Response Sheet (MS Excel file)  
and send by e-mail to  

iisee@kenken.go.jp.  
 

(b) Please let us know whether you agree t o show your personal information on our YEAR BOOK 

by filling out the second question in the Response Sheet.  

- If you go with our YEAR BOOK policy, we announce your information on YEAR BOOK. 

YEAR BOOK is going to be distributed to ex-participants, lecturers and people involved.  

- If you do not want to disclose your information, we promise that we will not inform any of your 

data outside. We will only use it when we send you our publications, or we contact you on an 

emergency basis.  

 

Please send back us the Response sheet. It will be highly appreciated if we receive your feedbacks 

by June 30, 2012.  

Thank you very much for your kind cooperation. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Dr. Shoichi ANDO 

Director of International Institute of Seismology and Earthquake Engineering  

 

 

http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/docs/Response_sheet_2012_web.xls
mailto:iisee@kenken.go.jp

